
 

 

 

 

 

May 14, 1996  

 

  

 

 

Mrs. Gloria T. Knudsen 

3712 Woodburn Road 

Annandale, Virginia 22003 

 

Dear Mrs. Knudsen: 

 

It was a pleasure to meet with you and your family and to discuss your husband's impressive career as 

official White House photographer. 

 

The information you provided will assist the Review Board in carrying out its mandate to identify, 

locate, and make available all records pertaining to President Kennedy’s assassination. 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, I want to express my appreciation for your assistance.  Please 

contact me at ext. 258 if you have any questions or comments, or if your memory is further refreshed 

regarding your husband's work.   I look forward to speaking with you again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Investigator 

 

cc:  Mr. Bob Knudsen 

       Ms. Terri Mawson 

 


